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DATE: March 8, 2022 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Procurement Specialist 
 

SUBJECT: Addendum #2 to Quote Request # 37640, Replace Wooden Decking on Bailey Bridge 
– Palm Bluff Conservation Area 

 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  
Please make all appropriate changes to your quote documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with 
original language shown with strike-through and new language is underlined. 
 
Q1.   What is the budget for this project? 
A1: The engineering estimate for this project is $25,000.00. 
 
Q2: Will bonding be required? 
A2: No. bonding is not required for this project. 
 
Q3: When reinstalling the steel curbing and angle iron after decking is installed will the 

district also be providing the hardware that may need to be replaced? 
A3: Yes, the District will purchase any hardware necessary to reinstall the curbing and angle 

iron.  During the removal of the curbing and angle iron, the contractor and the District 
will meet and discuss any hardware that needs to be replaced.  The District will order the 
material for installation by the Contractor. 

 
 
NOTE:  The Quote Request Due Date remains 3:00 p.m., Thursday, March 24, 2022  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Quote Cost Schedule FORM provided in the quote 
package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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